
EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY 

ADDRESS REPLY TO 

SERVICE DEPARTMENT 

Miss Dorris Peele r, 

Alliance, Nebr. 

Dear Madam: 

ROCHESTER , N . Y. June 9, 1921. 

The films which you sent with your letter of May 23 were 

developed on order #D-2l638, and were shipped June 4. 

The Pyro Developing Solution which is used for roll films 

an~ plates, can alao be used for developing film packs, but the de­

velopment should be continued about 1/3 longer, ~wing t the f ' ct 

tha t these films have an extra coating of gelatine which neoessarily 

requires. more time for the complete penetration of the developing 

solution. 

Your s tr ~ly, 

EAS TMAN KODAK COMPANY OF NEW JERSEY. 

K:M 

BY !}; Of, d~. 



Eastin an Kodak COInpany 

Rochester, 

Sales Dept. "PreIno" N. Y. 
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